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To:    All MACHC Member State National Hydrographers 
 
Subject: Proposed Special Meeting at IHC 
 
 
 
Dear MACHC National Hydrographer,  
 
I would like to propose that an Extraordinary meeting of the MACHC should 
be held in the margins of the forthcoming International Hydrographic 
Conference (IHC) in Monaco.  
 
The meeting would be an ideal opportunity to discuss progress of the Meso-
American and Caribbean Marine Economic Infrastructure Programme 
Working Group (MACMEIP-WP) since the 12th MACHC in St. Kitts. If any 
MACHC Member would like to propose further items for the agenda please 
forward them to International.Relationsukho@ukho.gov.uk for inclusion.  
 
The meeting will be in the Rainier auditorium and further information will be 
conveyed to delegates when arrangements are complete.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Rear Admiral Nicholas Lambert  
UK National Hydrographer and MACHC Chair 
 
Copy: 
MACHC Member States 
IHB, Captain  Alberto COSTA NEVES alberto.neves@ihb.mc
 
 
 
 

The United Kingdom Hydrographic Office, Admiralty Way, TAUNTON, Somerset, TA1 2DN 
Telephone +44 (0)1823 337900 FAX +44 (0)1823 284077 

International.Relationsukho@ukho.gov.uk 
 

mailto:International.Relationsukho@ukho.gov.uk
mailto:alberto.neves@ihb.mc

	Subject: Proposed Special Meeting at IHC 

